
1/25/2015 

UG-141169 AND UE-141170 

 

To: Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250. 

 

From: James Adcock 

Electrical Engineer, Ratepayer, IRP Participant UG-141169 AND UE-141170 

5005 155th PL SE 

Bellevue WA, 98006 

jimad@msn.com 

 

Cover Letter to Comments on UG-141169 AND UE-141170 

 

Please find included on this CD my response to UG-141169 AND UE-141170 as a long-time participant in 

PSE’s IRP process, as solicited in your "AMENDED NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO FILE WRITTEN 

COMMENTS", dated Jan 6, 2016, amending the response period to Feb 1, 2016. 

 

I have included my response document (on CD) in Word and PDF formats as requested, and I have 

included my backing data and sources in case anyone at UTC – or publicly – wishes to examine the 

authenticity of my analysis and sources. 

 

Thank you for this opportunity to respond, 

 

 

James Adcock 

mailto:jimad@msn.com

